
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 
 
 
 
Circular Letter IGO 2024-05 
 
18 October 2024 
 

  
   

Subject:  Circulation of submitted proposals for the General Assembly and call for nominations of 
candidates for the position of Secretary-General 

 
To:   Member States, Associate Members and Affiliate Members 
 
 
 
Dear Member States and members of the Organization, 

 

In reference to Circular Letter IGO-2024/01 of 22 August 2024, the proposals for discussion during the General 
Assembly in Singapore from 18 to 21 February 2025 are now available in the dedicated section of the IALA website 
https://www.iala-aism.org/meetings/01-2/ . 

Member States are kindly invited to submit any comments on these proposals to the Secretariat by 17 December 
2024. Final documents, including the provisional agenda and program for the week, will be available on 18 
December 2024. 

Additionally, in accordance with the aforementioned Circular, Member States are invited to nominate candidates for 
the position of Secretary-General of the Organization. Nominations should include details on education, languages, 
service, experience, and any other relevant information. The deadline for nominations is 17 January 2025. 

All nominations for Secretary-General will be posted in the dedicated section of the IALA website as they are 
received. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Francis ZACHARIAE 
Secretary-General 

https://www.iala-aism.org/meetings/01-2/

